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Ottäwa, June 8, 1909.

sir:-

I beg to draw your attention to letter of 11th

ultimo, (your number 215631) and to request you to be

good enough to state whether your Department is disposed

to make the exchange of lands in the intereste of certain

members of Cote's band, detailed in letter to you of the

18th March last.

Your obedient servant,

Secretary,

P. G. Keys, Esq.,

Secretary,

Dept. of the interior,

Ottawa.
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